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Once again the progressives in the Oregon State legislature are unbelievable.  Why 

would you EVER think that a high school student has the wisdom, and maturity to 

vote. It is a blatant push to expand the Democrat base. Personally, I am sick of this 

kind of politics. Absolutely NO on letting children under the age of 18 years old to 

vote. 


